










































Instruc�ons for class 30, 2024 Rose and Sweet Pea Show 

See page 21

Streptocarpus

Over the last few years, class 30 in the Rose and Sweet Pea Show has 
had changing subjects that are just a bit out of the ordinary. We have 
had a scarecrow, miniature garden and the last two years a display of 
succulents. This year it will be Streptocarpus. This easy to grow and very 
floriferous house plant was made available at the September talk of 
2023, as seedlings and sold to the a�endees to grow on and display at 
the 2024 Rose and Sweet Pea Show to be held on 8 June 2024. Entry to 
this class will be for those with the numbered voucher obtained when 
buying the plant. Society rules 3, 4 and 5 apply par�cularly [please see 
page 5]






















